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HAWKHURST CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Code of Conduct for Parents/Carers and Visitors 
 
At Hawkhurst Church of England Primary School we have parents who understand that educating 
children is enhanced through a partnership between home and school. For these reasons we 
encourage parents/carers to participate fully in the life of our school. The purpose of this code is to 
remind everyone about the conduct and respect for others that we expect at our school.  
 

 Supporting the respectful ethos of our school by setting a good example in their own speech 
and behaviour towards all members of the school community. 

 Working together with all staff for the benefit of children.  This includes approaching the 
school to resolve any issues of concern in order to bring about a positive solution. 

 Correcting the behaviour of their own child. 
 Respect for the school environment, including keeping the school clean by not dropping litter 

and not smoking/vaping in the vicinity of the school site. 
 Following the parking rules. 
 
In order to support a peaceful and safe school environment, the school will not tolerate: 

 
 Disruptive behaviour on the school site. 
 Bringing dogs onto the school site. 
 Attempts to gain entry to the school without permission. 
 Displaying temper, using loud or offensive language. 
 The use of physical/verbal aggression towards another adult or child. 
 Damaging or destroying school property. 
 Abusive emails, phone or social network messages. 
 Smoking (including electronic cigarettes) and consumption of alcohol or drugs on the school 

site. 
 Accessing the school site whilst intoxicated or under the influence of drugs. 

 
For Health and safety reasons children are not allowed to ride wheeled toys or bicycles down the 
path and through the gate leading to the playground.   
 
We trust that parents/carers will assist our school with the implementation of this code and thank 
them for their support.   
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